Curriculum Information Sessions

26th Sept 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
During the week beginning the 7th October we will be having a number of Curriculum Information Sessions to give parents a better understanding of the Curriculum in each year group.
The timetable is set out below. We understand that some parents may find it difficult to get out of work to attend the sessions but we do hope that parents who regularly pick up their children after school will be able to attend. 
The sessions will take place in the Hall. They will last ½hour and will take place directly before the home time for the year group.

Best wishes,
P McAllister (Mr.)


		1.30-2pm		2.30-3pm
Mon 7th 	------			Primary 4
Tues 8th 	Primary 1		Primary 5
Wed  9th 	Primary 2		Primary 6
Thurs 10th 	Primary 3		Primary 7
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